
From: Jon Kirk
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:08:45 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to request that you maintain the current requirement for 
voters to provide proof of identity before casting their vote.

This is absolutely essential to reduce the risk of voter fraud and 
maintain a high level of integrity in the electoral system. Such a 
requirement is widely accepted by the community so there is absolutely 
no need for it to be removed.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Jon Kirk

Emerald Qld 4720
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